Florida Building Commission
Electrical Technical Advisory Committee
Orlando Florida
January 7, 2001
Minutes

M eeting Objectives:

1. Review sample guide/cross reference documents which identify sections of the Code with provisons
for dectrica requirements, and provide recommendations to the Commission relaive to which ones, if
any, will be added to Chapter 27 of the FBC.

2. Review Article 80, to verify whether any item, not in conflict with the FBC, should be captured and
included in Chapter one of the Forida Building Code, and provide recommendations to the
Commission.

3. Review remainder of the 2002 Articles and Annexes to verify whether they should be included in the
Florida Building Code and provide recommendations to the Commission.

4. Congder addition of new TAC members (David Appler, Roy Van Wyk and Edmund Danger) and
provide recommendation to the Commission for consideration.

Item #1. Review sample guide/cross reference documents which identify sections of the Code with
provisonsfor eectrica requirements, and provide recommendations to the Commisson relaive to
which ones, if any, will be added to Chapter 27 of the FBC.

The TAC discussed and reviewed three samples of cross reference documents and directed
daff to combine the three documents usng Mr. Roy Van Wyk’s document as the base document. Staff
will present the combined document to the TAC at the March Commission meting.

Item #2: Review Article 80, to verify whether any item, not in conflict with the FBC, should be
captured and included in Chapter one of the Florida Building Code, and provide recommendations to
the Commission.

The TAC discussed the subject of Article 80 and took the following action:

Action - the TAC voted to recommend to the Commission the adoption of the 2002 NEC, excluding
Article 80. Approved unanimoudy.

Note #1. Several comments have been received in support of the adoption of 2002 NEC as soon as
possible.



Note #2: The TAC members would like the Commission to clarify when the 2002 NEC can be
adopted.

Item #3: Review remainder of the 2002 Articles and Annexesto verify whether they should be
included in the Horida Building Code and provide recommendations to the Commission.

The TAC discussed the subject of the Annexes and took the following action:

Action: the TAC voted to recommend to the Commission the adoption of the 2002 NEC as written
with the excluson of Article 80. Approved unanimoudly.

Item #4. Congder addition of new TAC members and provide recommendation to the Commission
for congderation.

The TAC recommended the following individuds for consderation:
David Appler - Florida Power & Light Company.

Roy Van Wyk - Miami Dade.

Clarence Tibbs - Electricad Contractors Licensng Board.

Oriol Torres Haage - Building Code Compliance.

Need two hours meeting in March 2002.



